
Friday 17 September 2021 

I’m sure everyone is now back in the school routine and the children are feeling 

more familiar with their new classes and teachers. Hook days in Years 1-6 this 

week have provided much interest and excitement and the first of the weekly 

Artis sessions with Martha Shrimpton looked like great fun to be involved in! 

The children’s language and communication skills will undoubtedly be improved 

by her work and their writing is bound to be inspired and enhanced by her      

creative approaches. Please attend the FOSCS AGM and fundraising meeting on 

Monday if you can, so we can raise as much money as possible towards the cost 

of her work. 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 20 September, 

6.30pm—FOSCS AGM and 

fundraising meeting. 

Week beginning 27              

September—Bike to School 

Week 

 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

respect have been awarded to... 

 

Year 1— Hugo 

Year 2— Evie 

Year 3— Carrie 

Year 4— Aubrey 

Year 5— Pippa 

Year 6— Louis 

Well done to all of you! 



 

Please name all clothing! 

We are already accumulating a huge 

amount of lost property which we    

cannot return to its owners as the 

clothing is not named. Please ensure all 

your child’s clothes/lunch boxes/water 

bottles are named clearly and they 

don’t get rubbed off in the wash! 

If your child has any of the Covid  

symptoms (persistent cough,            

temperature, change of taste or smell), 

the rules remain that you MUST keep 

them isolated at home, arrange a PCR 

test and wait until you receive a 

(hopefully) negative result. Lateral 

flow tests are not to be used in these 

circumstances and results from these 

cannot be accepted. In fact, they are 

not supposed to be used at all with  

Primary aged children. 

Our new Year 6 Peer Mentors successfully completed their training yesterday and 

are ready to support the mental health and wellbeing of our pupils across the 

school. The new room will soon be in use and we would still welcome any          

donations of washable floor cushions or beanbags. 

Star Awards 

Year 1— Everly for fantastic effort all 

week. 

Year 2— Michael for amazing             

contributions in the first Artis session. 

Year 3— Harry for great work exploring 

100s, 10s and 1s. 

Year 4— Ernest for sharing ‘explosive’ 

ideas about explanation texts! 

Year 5— Evan for fantastic progress 

with joined handwriting 

Year 6— Florence for making wonderful 

contributions in peer mentor training. 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Year 1— Joseph 

Year 2— Ivy 

Year 3— Robin 

Year 4— Harry 

Year 5— Aiden 

Year 6— Jack H 

Well done to all of you! 


